
 

 

Registration for this year’s Creekside talent show will open 

Monday, April 17th on the PTSA Web site. Students can sing, 

dance, do a skit, show their yo-yo, hula hoop, stilts, or pogo 

stick tricks, demonstrate martial arts, play an instrument (or 

two or three at the same time), quote a poem or read an 

original poem. Be creative and have fun. Acts need to be 2 

minutes or less. If you have a child who wants to be on stage 

but doesn’t want to put together a number, you can sign him 

or her up to participate in pre-choreographed ensemble 

number Staci Gould is putting together. She will create a 

song and dance number for K-2 in one group and 3-5 in 

another. If you have a Creekside artist in your home, sign 

him or her up to submit art or writing for the visual arts 

section that will be on display before and during the show. 

Or just come watch friends, neighbors and classmates 

participate on Friday, May 19 from 6-8 p.m. (doors open at 

5). For questions, contact Janae Muhlestein 

at janaehm@hotmail.com. Space is limited. Registration will 

close on, or before, Friday, April 28 based on space 

availability.    CLICK HERE for more information. 

If you have not ordered a 2016-2017 Creekside Yearbook for 
your student, this is your chance!  The Creekside Yearbook is a 
beautiful 80-page keepsake filled with class photos, student 
portraits, and many wonderful memories your students have 
made over the 2016-2017 school year!  The students love getting 
their yearbooks in June and having their friends and teachers 
sign their books. All yearbook orders are due by May 
15th. https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Items%
20For%20Sale/ProductsPacketPage/1   
FOR ALL YEARBOOK ORDERS, please be sure that your user 
account in OUR SCHOOL PAGES is updated with the 
correct student name and teacher information so that we know 
where to deliver yearbooks and to whom. Please use this link to 
make sure your information is complete 
- https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Account/Summary. 
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The Creekside Math Club 
attended the Math is Cool 
Competition last Friday. 
Congratulations to Brendan Ryan 
who placed 5th in the individual 
competition. Congratulations to 
Cole Miller who received best in 
school and placed 4th in the 
individual competition. And 
congratulations to the Creekside 
Math Club who placed 3rd 
overall!  
 

TODAY 
4/5/2017 

Restaurants: Uncle Si's Pizza & 
Katie's on the Lake 

Hours: 
11:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. (Uncle Si's) 

5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. (Katie's) 
All day at Uncle Si's and dinner at 

Katie's, a portion of your meal 

purchase will benefit the Issaquah 

Schools Foundation. 
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April 25         Parent Ed The gift of Failure:   
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May 8            National Teacher    
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May 15          Final Yearbook orders due 
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Happy New Year 

 
CLICK HERE 

 

 

National Teacher Appreciation Week is coming up in May and Creekside will be celebrating Monday, May 8 - Friday, May 12.  

Here are some ideas for each day to recognize our amazing teachers and staff!  

Monday:  Flowers 

Each student brings in flower(s) to be made into bouquets for our teachers.  

Tuesday:  Morning Treats 

Favorite coffees, drinks, treats. 

Wednesday: School supply baskets 

Each student brings in school supplies for the teachers to use.  

Thursday: Cards 

Each student sends in a little note or card to their teacher to let them know how much we appreciate all that they do.  

Friday:  Gifts & gift cards + PTSA luncheon 

Finishing the week with a class gift to say thank you for all of their hard work.   

**The PTSA will also be hosting a luncheon on Friday as well. To sign up to bring items for the luncheon, click 

here: http://www.signupgenius.com/ go/10C0F45A5A62BABF94-staff 
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